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Brace Yourselves! 
From weekend soccer games to track meets to Friday Night Lights - it’s a whirlwind in the fall. Now it 
is is finally nice enough to just BE OUTSIDE and that is where you can find me for sure! And I extend 
a personal invitation to everyone to please join me. 

Hope you pre purchased wristbands and goodie bags for Carnival!  Those will be coming home with 
your kiddo tomorrow so check the back packs.  You are welcome to attend the event and pay at the 
entrance if you haven’t purchased.  PreSales end today.  We would love for everyone to attend!!  
There will be rides and games and fun food.  This is an old school carnival style event that has 
amazing prizes, lots to do and sugar for miles…. And it’s what makes childhood great!  I mean who 
didn’t spend one too many tickets on the the tilt-a-whirl and end up green?  Hope that wasn’t just 
me…. It’s a true right of passage.  If you haven’t tried it, I dare you now!!! 

We will have a lot of cool things to check out for the adults as well.  We have a company “Lettuce 
Grow” that has vertical herb planters perfect for a patio as food and decor! We will have a project for 
the kids “Patterns in Nature”.  We will be fundraising by selling a Cinder Block that will be used to 
build the raised areas around the *NEW* Outdoor Classroom.  Kids that are purchased a block will 
participate in a quick learning lesson about patterns in nature and then provided paint and a block to 
decorate.  We will hold these sessions after school and on a weekend for an hour or so in November.  
Then, your child can come back and visit their art in the garden for years to come! 

We also have our annual kids and adult grade level parties.  Some of the kids parties this year include 
our traditional gingerbread house decorating party.  Or an after school gym party.  And even a Go 
Karting Party for the 5th grade.  We also have the adult “happy hour” parties!  Some of the theme 
ideas being thrown around are Cozy Cocktails, PJ Party, Casino Night, Carnival and so much more!  
Stop by the Party Table to check out what your grade is doing and get some tickets!! 

On Sunday, help us build our Outdoor Classroom garden beds and prepare the area for BIG things!  
Actually really small things like seeds, but they will be big some day!  Alright, I’m going to walk back 
to school for conferences because why not - it’s gorgeous!  Hope to see you this weekend! —Kelly 

BUSY WEEKEND ALERT
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